
TOWN OF KOSHKONONG 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

July 20, 2022, 7:00pm 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE The Town Board of Koshkonong will hold a public hearing on 

Wednesday July 20, 2022 starting at 7:00pm in the Town Hall, located at W5609 Star School 

Road.  The purpose of the public hearing will be to allow public input on a request for a Class A 

Liquor License for Tari Poeppel as agent for Humphrey Floral LLC operating at N1184 Poeppel 

Road in the Town of Koshkonong. 

 

The Town Board will also take public input on a proposed ordinance to allow ATV/RTV/UTV’s 

on specified Town roads.  The draft ordinance may be obtained from the clerk’s office prior to 

the public hearing. 

 

Bridget Woods, 

Clerk, Town of Koshkonong 
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Posted at the Town Hall and on the Town website 


